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OPINION CLIMATE CHANGE

This December, a newly-elected Liberal 
government will represent Canada at 

the COP21 climate negotiations in Paris. 
We now know that COP21 is unlikely 

to meet its stated goal to limit warming at 
two degrees Celsius above pre-industrial 
averages. The world has already warmed 
by half this amount, and enough carbon 
pollution is in the atmosphere to result in 
another 0.5 degrees warming, even if all 
other emissions halted today.


